LIGHT OF THE WORLD CHRISTIAN CHURCH

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2017

#LWCCGO

This week is "Invite a Co-Worker" and the following 2 weeks our #LWCCGO focus is Youth. Our goal is to have at least 151 visitors by our 151st Church Anniversary in November. Make sure you are reaching out and inviting others to attend service with you. We are commanded in Matthew 28:19 to, "...go and make disciples..." So Light of the World...Get Ready...Get Set...GO! #LWCCGO

SHOEBOX PROJECT - SERVICE OPPORTUNITY

The LWCC Global Missions Team would like your participation, prayers and support in sharing God's love through our shoebox church project. ALL boxes are due October 29th. There is a drop-off table in the Narthex.

△ YOU'RE INVITED

Pastor Hampton and the entire Light of the World congregation are cordially invited to celebrate the Pastoral Installation of Reverend Winterbourne Harrison-Jones on Sunday, October 22 at 4:00 PM at Witherspoon Presbyterian Church, 5136 Michigan Rd. The guest speaker will be Reverend Dr. Marvin A. McMickle, President of Colgate Rochester Crozier Divinity School and Dr. Frank A.Thomas, will preside.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Anyone interested in volunteering to assist with coffee service on Sunday mornings, please see Mike or Tatianna Spalding or contact the church office at 317-254-5922.

HARVEST FEST

Calling all children ages 12 & under, to the Harvest Fest, the ultimate celebration of the fall season, Tuesday, October 31st from 6:30-8:30pm. Children are to wear costumes depicting positive characters. There will be plenty of food, fun, activities, crafts and of course...Candy! Parents are asked to stay to help supervise. Don't forget your bag/container for candy.

NEW MEMBERS

On Saturday October 28, 2017 we will have our last New Members Blitz of the year. You will have the opportunity to take ALL four New Members classes that day. If you have taken some of the classes and need to complete certain classes the schedule is as follows: 9am - 1st class, 10am - 2nd Class, 11am - 3rd class and 12noon for the 4th Class. Refreshments will be served.

Date Change: The New Members' Meet and Greet with Pastor Hampton will be in the Upper Room, immediately following service, on Sunday, October 29th NOT Sunday, October 22nd.

MINISTRY FELLOWSHIPS

Men's and Women's Ministry will be meeting Saturday, October 21st from 9am-11am.

CONCERT TICKETS

Kirk Franklin will be in concert, Saturday, November 11th at the Murat. Discount tickets are now on sale in the Bookstore.